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For three straight years, PAGASA was visited by the Commercial Attache 

of the Royal Embassy of Cambodia in Manila, Mr. Lao Nguon Eng. He wanted

 to push Cambodian rice (regular, premium & organic), black pepper 

& salt to a country that needs to import these basic necessities. 

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.
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